
Editorial

Ann Peters and Dan Dinnsen are leaving our editorial team. Ann Peters has

served as an Associate Editor for 8 years and Dan Dinnsen for 5 years. In

both cases, their contribution to the Journal has been invaluable and on

behalf of the Editorial Team, of those who submit papers to the Journal and

of those who read it, I would like to thank them for their collegiality and for

all their extremely careful and hard work.

I am delighted to welcome Margaret Kehoe-Winkler of the University of

Hamburg Centre for Multilingualism and Philip Dale of the University of

Missouri-Columbia Department of Communication Science & Disorders,

both of whom will be excellent additions to our team.
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